
CROYDON PHILATELIC SOCIETY: 
NOTES OF THE MEETING HELD ON 1ST NOVEMBER 2018: 

 

 
 

On 1st November 2018 the Society held its annual lunch at Tre Fratelli restaurant 
in South Croydon. An enjoyable time was had by all with a three course lunch at a 
reasonable price served. 
 

The picture showing those who attended: 
Right side (from front to back): Michael Sneary, Graham Harker, Chris Hitchen, 
Richard West, Pauline MacBroom, Michael Harris. 
Left side (from front to back): Barbara Harker, Chris Board, Brian Asquith, Frank 
Simpson. 
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